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I believe that this Standard Management Action must be retained, emphasized, and if possible even

strengthened.  Unfortunately, from what I have read about previous harvesting activities, the false moniker of

"thinning to protect the forest from future fires" seems to be used for the removal of healthy mature and old

growth trees, not the reduction of litter and standing dead or diseased trees.

 

 


